



Quarter Three and Four Report Cards 2019.20 School Year

April 15, 2020

Dear Families and Students,

As a result of our school closure the South Umpqua School District will not be issuing third or fourth quarter report cards to our Middle School students. Our teachers are working with students this spring on new learning and will be providing feedback to students on their progress. If you are interested in learning more about how your student is progressing, please speak with the student's teacher(s).

We hope you are staying healthy during our closure!

Andy Johnson Director of Student Achievement South Umpqua School District